MURUJUGA ABORIGINAL

LENguiries to:

313 King Bay Road 7z ?-U Ju CORPORATION
Dampier WA 6713 \;;\3 2 G‘?' ICN: 4629
5 3: ;:;4 ::;2 Aboriginal Corporation ABN 51 627 395 274
F: .3 0 ‘ : U/ g PO Box 1544
E: admin@murujuga.org.au KARRATHA

W: www.murujuga.org.au

Dr Tom Hatton (Chairman)
Environmental Protection Agency
Level 4,168 St Georges Terrace,
Perth WA 6000

Dear Dr Hatton,
Subject: Perdaman Urea Project - Project Destiny

I am writing to you on behalf of the Murujuga Aboriginal Corporation (MAC) and its board members with
regard to the Perdaman Urea Project, Project Destiny (the Project). | am aware the Project has completed
the initial Environmental Scoping Document (ESD) public review period and has now submitted the draft

Environmental Review Document to the EPA.

MAC has completed the heritage surveys over both Sites Cand F of the Burrup Strategic Industrial Area (BSIA)
for the Department of Jobs, Tourism, Science and Innovation (JTSI). We note that whilst Sites C and F have
been partially disturbed by previous activity on the BSIA, Perdaman have made extensive efforts to preserve
cultural sites on Murujuga land having made a firm commitment to ensure that the significant 'Fish Thalu'
site on Site F will be protected, with full access rights being granted to the Traditional Custodians.

Perdaman and its Project Team has been diligent in keeping myself and the Board fully briefed and up-to-
date on the progress of the Project. A recent Project update and environmental briefing held at our Burrup
office (Monday, 14 October 2019) provided another example of Perdaman's collaborative approach in
developing the Project on Murujuga land. In addition to the briefing held in October, Perdaman and its
Project team have provided several previous briefing sessions in February, June and also in August.

MAC is looking forward to reviewing Perdaman's ERD during the public review period. Perdaman Chairman
Vikas Rambal and the Perdaman Project team have offered to undertake extensive community engagement
workshops in Karratha, Roebourne and Dampier during this period as part of its stakeholder engagement
plan. We intend to support Perdaman at these workshops.

With regard to the above matters, MAC is supportive of Project Destiny and the EIA process which will ensure
the Project is developed in a responsible manner.

Yours sincerely,

Peter Jeffrie
Chief Executive Officer
MURUJUGA ABORIGINAL CORPORATION



